
Board of Canvass to Reconvene 
Nov 10, 2012 
 

 

NOTICE 

TOWN OF LEEDS 

(posted Town Hall, Johnson’s Sales, South Leeds Garage, Gilbertson’s Store  11-07-12) 

  

The Board of Canvassers for the Town of Leeds will reconvene on Saturday, November 10, 2012, at 9:00 A.M. to 
conduct a final canvass of the offices from the November 6, 2012 General Election 

 No other Town of Leeds business will be acted upon at this meeting. 

 Linda Foley, Clerk 

608-635-2302 

townofleeds@centurytel.net 
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